






In connection with the request for a public hearing on the Antidumping Investigation 
Main Data Report on imports of Duplex Board from the Republic of Korea, Malaysia, 
and  Taiwan,  the  Indonesian  Anti-Dumping  Committee  (KADI)  will  hold  a  public 
hearing on:

Day/Date: Wednesday, September 24, 2025

Time: 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM WIB

Venue: Anggrek Room, Ministry of Trade of the Republic of Indonesia

Building 1, 12th Floor, Jl. M.I. Ridwan Rais No. 5, Central Jakarta

This  hearing  aims  to  provide  an  opportunity  for  interested  parties  to  submit 
responses to the Main Data Report. The hearing will be held in Indonesian, and KADI 
will not provide interpreters.

All responses must be submitted to KADI in soft copy no later than September 19, 
2025.  Furthermore,  the  names  of  participants  and  speakers  at  the  hearing 
(maximum two people) must be registered with KADI no later than the same date. 
Please note that only registered participants are eligible to attend the hearing.

Soft copies of responses and confirmation of the list of names of participants and 
speakers can be sent via email: kadi@kemendag.go.id


